

Wednesday 22nd June Year 3 & Y6 Mass in Church

Friday 24th June New Reception - Stay & Play session 10.30 am- 12

Friday 24th June Nursery Intake - Stay and Play session 2pm - 3pm

Tuesday 12th June Y6 Leavers Celebrations

Friday 15th July Break for Summer Holidays 2pm

Look out for updates on our school website <u>stcharlescatholicprimary.com</u> or follow us on Twitter @CharlesPrimary

#### Top Up Swimming

Well done to the Year 6 children who have taken part in the top up sessions at Wavertree baths over the last two weeks.

We are delighted to share, that all of the children have passed. We are incredibly proud of them.



Next Friday, Year 4 will resume their swimming lessons.

DON'T FORGET YOUR KIT!

### Doodle Learning

Well done to Year 4 who are the top class for Doodle learning.



What a fantastic week of Doodling - congratulations to Year 4!



All children have access to Doodle learning, if you need a copy of your child's user name and password please message your child's class teacher.



# St Charles' Catholic Primary School Newsletter



"Love, learn and grow together"

Headteacher Mrs Rebecca Dean

#### Year 6 Transition Event

On Thursday Y6, took part in a transition event talking about High School. We were lucky enough to be selected as one of two primary schools live-streaming on the Y6 Transition Event. The children were able to ask current Year 7 children questions about what it is like starting in Y7 in secondary school as well as creating a video of their thoughts and feelings.



17th June 2022



I spoke with the project manager of the event, who said that the children were an absolute credit to our school.

We are very proud of them - well done Y6.

#### Metropolitan Cathedral

This week, Year 3 visited the Metropolitan Cathedral as part of the Archdiocese welcoming schools back after being closed to schools during the pandemic.

The children had a lovely morning with their guide, finding out about the history of the cathedral and the significance it has in our city.

All the children were extremely well behaved throughout the morning in the cathedral and travelling to and from on public transport. We had an email from a passenger who commented on their excellent behaviour and how polite the children are. Well done Year 3!







Well done *Year 2* - are the highest attainers this week.

They also had an extra playtime today as they did so well with their attendance this week. The race is on now for next week!!!

#### **Class Masses**

We were extremely proud of *Year 4* and *Year 1* this week, who attended Mass with



the parish this week. The children read beautifully and all the children behaved well.

The children will be joining the parish for Mass on the following dates. All Masses will start at 10am.

All are welcome.

Wednesday 22nd June

Year 3 & Year 6

Class	Attendance & Lates for the WB 06/06/22
WHOLE	93.51%
SCHOOL	29 lates
Reception	95.00%
	6 lates
Year 1	90.00%
	2 lates
Year 2	99.33%
	4 lates
Year 3	92.92%
	1 lates
Year 4	92.33
	9 lates
Year 5	88.52%
	5 lates
Year 6	93.51%
	2 lates

#### **Nursery Places**

We have had lots of interest already in our new nursery, opening this September.

Please get your applications in to guarantee your child's place.



# Year 6 End of Year Party Fundraising

Next week Y6 will start fundraising for their end of year party.

There will be:

- Name the Bear for £1 a name
- Guess the number of sweets in a jar for 50p a guess
- Chocolate Hamper Raffle for £1 a strip of 5 tickets
- Animal Themed Drawing Competition for 50p an entry - the prize for this will be £10 Amazon voucher

All prize winners will be notified on Friday 8<sup>th</sup> July.

Each Friday from Friday 10<sup>th</sup> June, there will be a cake / toasted bagel sale for 20p each until Friday 8<sup>th</sup> July.

If your child would like to take part in any of the above Y6 children will visit their class each day.

## Pupil of the Week

We are extremely proud of all our children, however the staff are tasked with choosing just one child each work who has stood out amongst the others to receive a special award.

Well done to all our winners.

Class	Pupil of the Week
	17th June 2022
Reception	Pippa
Year 1	David
Year 2	Ruben
Year 3	Luke
Year 4	Bella
Year 5	Josh Blue
Year 6	Sofia

#### **Liverpool CAMHS**

Liverpool CAMHS are introduced training and support to help empower parents in support their children and young people mental health a well being.

There is a huge range of online training available including:

Social media & mental health

Managing child worry

Behaviour as communication

Child on parent abuse

Understanding low mood

Understanding anxiety

Course and support are available during the summer holidays. Please visit

https://www.liverpoolcamhs.com/professionals/

#### Gardening Club

Can you help the gardening club with the following items:

Spare seeds or plants

Compost or growbags

Gardening gloves

Metal bottle tops

If you are able to support them with

any of the above items please drop them off at the school office.

Thank you

